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N 05/27/70 	City of GJ Memo from Don Warner, Development Director, to Dick Gray City Manager, re areas 
requesting annexation to the City; [028 - Stapled to tab: "[97] North Grand Valley 
Sanitation District") 

	

11/04/70 	Agreement between City of Grand Junction and Central Grand Valley Sanitation District. 
[045] [051] [052] 

	

12/01/70 	Letter from T. M. Ford, Mesa County Budget Officer, to H.L. Plowman, City Utilities Director, re 
possibility of City taking sewage from Septic Tank Companies. [018] 
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